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From: Ellen Geitter
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Kent Drive Orchard Park water line breaks
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 11:17:35 AM

Good morning,

I am placing a FOIL request for the following information regarding water line breaks on Kent Drive,
Orchard Park:

    a list of dates going back 25 years of water line breaks on Kent Drive
 a date of when Kent Drive was placed on the List of Recommended Improvements
 all correspondence to the Town of Orchard Park regarding Kent Drive being placed on the List

of Recommended Improvements

If you could respond to me and give me a relative time when this request will be fulfilled, I would truly
appreciate it.

Thank you,

Ellen Geitter
13 Kent Drive
Orchard Park, NY
716-374-5544
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